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Network with colleagues from around the world at dinner!

No host dine around organized by APPA Past Presidents

Who?
Attendees of the Second World Congress on Community Corrections in Los Angeles

What?

Go to dinner with an APPA Past President organizing reservations, transportation to the
restaurants (which may be walking), and a way to get to know other attendees at the World
Congress.

How does it work?

Sign-up sheets will be available in the registration area. Sign your name to a list for the
restaurant you prefer. Menus will be available near the sign-up sheet. A photo of your host will
be posted in the lobby to assist in organizing the groups. The size of the groups will be limited
to 12, including the host. In the event that there is a small number who want to go to one
restaurant, they may be combined with another group. Each participant will be responsible for
the cost of their dinner, but the logistics will be organized by your charming host (you are going
to have to trust me on that). Each group will meet in the lobby of the hotel at 6:30 p.m. (18:30)
sharp in order to get to the restaurant at 7 p.m. (19:00)

When?
Wednesday, July 15, 2015. Meet in the lobby at 6:30 p.m. (18:30) for dinner reservations at 7
p.m. (19:00)

Why?

While it may seem strange for you to go to dinner with a group of strangers, this is a great way
to meet World Congress attendees. The past presidents can share information about the
American Probation and Parole Association and you can learn more information about the
Third World Congress being planned in 2017.

Questions?
Please contact Ray Wahl, World Congress Program Chair, at 801-243-8621 (cell/mobile)



